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The professor also wanted to say this: ´I want to register a complaint that we are asked 

to handle all of this. It is disruptive to our teaching. Students need to plan ahead or not 

attend class”. 

5. New Business  

A. Guided Pathways:  

Curriculum Chair Charles Otwell: The plan is to have the reports from the three Design 

Teams.  

Dean Steve Tamanaha: They will present on the budget, the expenditures, and their 

processes, then have each of the Design leaders present. Guided Pathways is divided 

into four pillars: defining the path, how to choose a path, how to stay in the path and an 

assessment portion.  

The budgeting items are based on those four pillars. He showed the list of funded 

programs from the beginning of last summer until now: Guided Pathways Framework 

and Program Review Seminar, 
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Dean Tamanaha: Stated that they shifted that process into the Design Team, in which a 

lot of the faculty are on. Everybody is welcome to apply for funds.  

Professor Kamphuis: Reminded everybody that once a project goes to a Design Team, it 

then goes to the Task Force. The three faculty coordinators along with the Curriculum 

Chair are to have votes along with Dean Tamanaha. The majority of those voting on 

projects are actually faculty members.  
Professor Arabian Morgan: He is the Guided Pathways Coordinator for the Career and 

Academic Programs. Some of those academic items will be for the front facing of our 

school. Over the past few years, they have put together maps for all of the different 

programs that the school is offering students. They are currently in the midst of putting all 

that information on the school website, whether it is in the catalog areas or other areas. 

There is a bit of redesigning that is in the early stages, but a lot of the manual labor is 

underway right now. He appreciates faculty patience. They are a few things that are 

outside of the Task FRUFH·V�FRQWURO in regards to updating the catalog and website. They 

are working behind the scenes, making things happen, hoping to get some things 

forward-facing soon. One of the things that the Task Force will have to talk to the Senate 

about in the future is how do they actually market the concept of Guided Pathways 

better towards the college faculty members? In talking to several faculty members, it 

seems like they do not know what Guided Pathways is. They will need the Senate's help 
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has a lot of different tiles with services offered on campus. There are workshops that take 

place every month. That was a collaboration between the Success Center, ASOCC, 

Financial Aid and different programs on campus so that they can have one place 

where workshops are presented for students. There is one link to all workshops. Students 

can earn OCC swag for attending the different workshops.   
Starfish Faculty Liaison McCarroll: She is an English instructor, and she works as the liaison 

for the writing area of the Student Success Center. She is also the faculty representative 

on the Starfish Implementation Committee. They are doing their first progress survey of 

the semester, an email has gone to all faculty, and it is currently live. They can get to 

Starfish through 
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Senator Alabi: When it says, ´DW�QR�FRVW�WR�WKH�'LVWULFW�µ�GRHV�LW�PHDQ�WKDW�WKH�)DFXOW\�

0HPEHU�QHHGLQJ�D�VXE�ORVHV�SD\��ZKLOH�WKH�)DFXOW\�0HPEHU�VXEELQJ�JDLQV�SD\��DQG�LW·V�

just even for the District? Does this mean a faculty member only gets a sub for missing 

class but not getclass but not get




